To Whom it may concern,

This bill adds another layer of regulatory paperwork and cost to many of us that we just cannot afford.

Many of those of us that practice Healing Touch or other energy medicine modalities have other credentials already, RNS, PTs,
RDS. Etc. that we maintain . We also are nationally certified in our modality and need to maintain continuing education for that, as
well as our other credential.

This would add another expense many of us just cannot afford. Many of us volunteer for organizations providing alternative services
to veteran groups, hospital patients etc and do not get reimbursed for our work. | myself pay 240 for insurance to provide this
service and hundreds to keep up my certification. None of which is reimbursed. Also, we are already registered via our practice
group. le Healing beyond Borders orHealing Touch International , our Cranial Sacral Therapy credentialing organization, etc.
Please vote no on adding another alternative practitioner registry.

Thank you, Barbara Cook



